
Dear A.L. Parent: 

This year we will be doing a universal screening for all K–3 students in reading. The purpose 
of this screening is to comply with new state regulations, in order to detect potential reading 
difficulties.  

The screening will be informal and brief and will take place with the homeroom or English 
teacher.  We will use the information to provide additional support to students in the classroom 
and during reading intervention time.  

In addition, all teachers will receive training in August, which will include an overview of 
dyslexia, the components of reading, and support and accommodations. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Heather Royce 
Sincerely, 
Jean-Claude Diatta 
Oak Principal Cherry Principal 


